NOTICE TO THE CLERK

May 18, 2012

Steven Alan Magritz, Complainant

C/o Kenneth A. Kraucunas, Notary Public
P.O. Box 342443

Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53234

To:

Clerk, district court of the United States
333 Constitution Avenue, NW

Washington, DC 20001

Dear Clerk,

On May 18, 2012, I talked with Mr. Hughs regarding adding additional terminology
to the summonses as to the response(s) available to the Respondents.

The summonses have been corrected by adding the required wording and are
enclosed herewith for your signature and Court seal.

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Steven Alan Magritz
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